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Northern Neck National Heritage Area Regional Exchange 
~ A regional exchange for public input on the development of the Management Plan for the Northern Neck 

National Heritage Area to be held October 29 in Kilmarnock. ~ 
 

Warsaw – The Northern Neck National Heritage Area (NNNHA) seeks public input on the development of the 
Management Plan. On October 29th, the NNNHA is hosting a Regional Exchange from 1pm to 5pm at the 
Lancaster Community Library in the upstairs meeting room at 16 Town Centre Drive in Kilmarnock.  

The Regional Exchange is designed to engage attendees to participate in facilitated discussions on topics that 
will shape the NNNHA Management Plan. Information gathered in breakout sessions will be refined into 
strategies to be considered for inclusion in the plan.  The following topics will be discussed:  
 

 Telling the Story: Interpretation and Education 
 Enhancing Our Economy: Heritage Tourism and Economic Development 
 Preserving What Matters: Historic Preservation 
 Our Amazing Outdoors: Natural Resource Conservation and Recreation 
 Cultural Conversation: Living Traditions 
 Promoting the Past: Marketing Northern Neck Heritage 

 
“The Northern Neck National Heritage Area was designated by Congress in December of 2022 in recognition of 
the Northern Neck’s distinctive landscape and history,” said Jerry W. Davis, Executive Director of the Northern 
Neck Planning District Commission (NNPDC), which oversees the Northern Neck Tourism Commission. The 
Northern Neck Tourism Commission is the local coordinating entity for the Northern Neck National Heritage 
Area.  
 
“The goal of a National Heritage Area is to create a community-driven network to support historic preservation, 
natural resource conservation, recreation, heritage tourism, and educational projects,” Davis said. “The 
Regional Exchange continues the process to develop a management plan that will reflect the interests of our 
communities in guiding the National Heritage Area’s work.” 
 
The Northern Neck National Heritage Area boundary includes King George, Lancaster, Northumberland, 
Richmond, and Westmoreland Counties. The National Heritage Area works in partnership with the National 
Park Service which will provide technical assistance and funding. 
 
The management plan is being developed by a team led by Point Heritage Development Consulting, LLC 
(PointHDC), which includes some of the country’s top experts in working with National Heritage Areas. The 
consultant team is working with the Northern Neck Tourism Commission, NNPDC staff, and the public to 
develop the plan which will be approved by the National Park Service and the Secretary of the Interior. Once 
approved, the Northern Neck National Heritage Area will be eligible to receive federal funds to support 
implementation of programs and projects included in the management plan. 
 
For more information on historic sites, activities, events, and recreation in the region, visit 
northernneck.org. 


